KELLY

PowerASEsIl?agss PACE Service Letter

1400 East South Boulevard
Montgomery, AL 36116

(334) 286-8551 » (334) 286-1992 Fax Letter No. 024 Issue Date: Jan. 31, 2007
http://www.kellyaerospace.com

ANNOUNCEMENT OF NEW REVISION SERVIGE POLICY
FOR ALL KELLY AEROSPACGE POWER SYSTEMS TECHNICAL MANUALS

INTRODUCTION:

Over the years, Kelly Aerospace Power Systems (KAPS), (formerly Electrosystems, JanAero,
Electrodelta, Rayjay, and Consolidated Fuel Systems) has obtained and supported many older
legacy lines of products purchased from various companies. These include, but not limited to,
alternators, starters, heaters, turbochargers, turbocharger valves and controllers, and fuel
systems. Many of these components have had technical manuals and instructions written long
ago and for mature products. Most of the original manuals have been compiled and reissued
under the KAPS name but very little has changed or been added. As with many companies, a
yearly revision subscription service has been offered for purchase, however due to the many
legacy products, few or no revisions have ever been issued making the revision service a
questionable value to our customers. The new KAPS service is based on a “pay per revision”
process in which the price will vary with the size of the revision.

Effective immediately, all Kelly Aerospace Power Systems technical manuals which include
Service, Maintenance, Overhaul, and Parts catalogs will no longer offer a yearly subscription
service. The new revision policy procedure is described below.

EFFECTIVITY:

All Kelly Aerospace Power Systems technical manuals previously or newly issued. These include
but are not limited to the OE-A2 Alternator and Starter manual, the 200201-0000 Fuel Pump
manual, the 400600-0000 Turbocharger manual, 400999-0000 Turbocharger Valves and Controls
manual, 24E25-1 Aircraft Heater manual and the 94E47 Aircraft Heater manual.

PROCEDURE:

Upon the development and release of a revision to any technical manual, KAPS will issue a
Service Information Letter (SIL) against the affected manual announcing the revision. The SIL will
indicate the reason for revision, ordering details, price and availability. For each subsequent
revision of a given manual, the SIL will be reissued keeping a note of the previous revision history.
The SIL will be posted on our website, www.kellyaerospace.com. If e-mail is available, it will also
be sent to registered owners of the affected manuals. Postal mailing will not be made for the SIL
unless a written special request is made. The price of each revision does not include shipping
and handling.

Questions? Contact Customer Service at (334) 386-5410 (FAX).
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